
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

A reminder that Spanish revision is weekly on Tuesdays after 
school at 3:00pm until 4:00pm. If your child is unable to stay, 
resources are available upon request. 

We hope that students are now working independently on Spanish 
away from the lesson to increase their chances of the best 
outcomes. 

We have provided suggestions to students as to how it is best do 
this. 

Kind regards
Mrs Groak and Miss Oddell


